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Joey Ames <joeyames@att.net> Fri, Nov 27, 2015 at 10:37 AM 
To: Ron Mikula Mikulaco <bosone@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp Veerkamp <bosthree@edcgov.us>, ">" 
<bosfour@edcgov.us>, ">" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, 
shawna. purvines@edcgov. us 

Dear Supervisors Mikulaco, Veerkamp, Ranalli, and Novasel, 

I request that you do NOT approve the rezoning of thousands of parcels in El Dorado County. The rezone at 
the intersection of Ponderosa Road and Highway 50 is an example of how the community was left out of the 
process and not informed about the negative impacts to traffic and quality of life from these rezones. Instead of 
these rezones I ask that you use our County resources to protect our existing Community identity in Shingle 
Springs as a peaceful community of homes and ranches on acreage. 

Thank you to Supervisor Frentzen for voting NO on these rezones and the TGPA. 

This is NOT the way to increase the tax base for El Dorado County. There are appropriate areas for 
businesses not near residential parcels. 

I voted for all of you to protect our community, not ruin our rural lifestyle. It is very disappointing the road 
you've taken, giving developers an open door. 
Money and greed is always the bottom line. 

Joey Ames 
Shingle Springs 
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